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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

) OFFICE oF INSPECTICN AND ENFORCEMENTj REGloN IV
611 RYAN PLAZA DRIVE, SUITE 1000

ARLINGTON, TEXAS 76012

September 25, 19754

Arkansas Power & Light Company Docket No. 50-313
ATTNt Mr. J. D. Phillips

Senior Vice President
Sixth & Pine Streets
Pine Bluff, Arkansas 71601

Gentlemen:

; 3ank you for your letters of September 3,1975, undated lattar received
September 15, 1975, and September 19, 1975, in response to our letter and
Notice of Violation, dated August 1, 1975. We have no further questions
at this time and we will review your corrective action during a future
inspection.

Sincerely,

Y $0C$W
; G. L. Madsen, Chief

Reactor Construction and
Operations Branch
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becs. w/ltrs W.'Cavanaugh to E. M. Howard dtd 9/3/75, 9/19/75, undated
,

H. D. Thornburg, IE:HQ (1) -
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